## SCHEDULE "A" COMMITTEE MEMBER FEEDBACK

I currently serve or	Public Art Advisory Committee				
1 currently serve of	i tile				
01 HOR 1003 04	rize your experience in serving on t	his committee:	■good / rewarding □neutral □dissatisfied		
Additional comme	nts: It was rewarding to be part of the p	It was rewarding to be part of the process.			
,	□ех	ood ould have met mo ccessive	re		
Additional comme	nts: There were several interuptions in staffing shortages.	There were several interuptions in the schedule over the past term due to staffing shortages.			
3) The meetings	□slowly □confusing				
Additional comme	nts: Could have had more time to discufelt rushed.	Could have had more time to discuss topicsa little too efficient. The meetings felt rushed.			
4) Did you understand the committee mandate? ■Yes □No					
Additional comme	nts:				
5) Was staff helpful when needed? Do you feel they supplied sufficient guidance? ■Yes □No					
Additional comme	The Cultural Manager created the	Meetings were well organized, staff handled any technical gliches effectively. The Cultural Manager created the agenda, providing presentations in a concise manner with visual aides that illustrated the subject matter clearly.			
	pe of training or presentation(s), by zation(s), that you would have found ork?	V			
Comments: No					

Please see reverse

## SCHEDULE "A" COMMITTEE MEMBER FEEDBACK – Page 2

## 7) Do you have any recommendations that could improve your experience of serving on a City committee?

would like to have seen more communication and urequires more understanding, background, context. I		
give an opinion.		
Over the last term the format has changedCounse		
seemed detached from the conversation. In the onli		
nurturing a discussion. Perhaps one of the members		hair / Vice Chair of the Committee in
collaboration with The Cultural Manager and the Cou	unsellor.	
Gary Kennedy		
	VIII.0000474 NODE - 01444	August 18, 2022
Name:	(Optional)	August 18, 2022 Dated:
	5. 18 135	

Thank you for taking the time to fill in this form. Your feedback is very much appreciated and will be considered by Council in making future decisions regarding the City's committees.

Form Due to the Corporate Administration Office by SEPTEMBER 21, 2022.